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The Dean and Churchwardens
of Christ Church Cathedral, Montreal
look forward to the pleasure of your company
at the Opening Service for the
Dedication of the New Organ
and the
Restoration of the Cathedral
on
Saturday, January 24, 1981
al
5 o'clock In the afternoon

Reception following in
Fultord Hall and Parish House enquirles: 288-7580



